
Sign up for monthly reports about county projects, services  
By Hector Flores 

Charlotte County communicates with its residents and stakeholders in a variety of ways, from 
newspaper articles like this one to social media posts and public input sessions. Since 
November 2019, we’ve been distributing our monthly report via the email distribution platform 
Constant Contact. 

The monthly report contains information about ongoing facility projects, programs and services, 
construction industry activity, employee head counts and vacancies, economic development 
initiatives, professional development accomplishments, department awards, mosquito control 
efforts, tourism events and statistics and more. 

To maximize the benefit of the work that goes into compiling the report, we want as many 
people as possible to see it. It comes right into your email inbox at the end of the third week 
every month. All you need to do is sign up. Send an email requesting to be added to the 
distribution list to PublicInformation@CharlotteCountyFL.gov. 

You can also view past monthly reports on the county website. Visit 
www.CharlotteCountyFL.gov and enter “monthly report” in the “How may we help you?” search 
bar. 

If there is information you would like to see more of, let us know and we can include that in 
future reports. We’re working for you to deliver exceptional service. The monthly report is a 
great way to learn about what we’re doing to keep improving Charlotte County. 

 

High-tech buzz 
 
Charlotte County ranked No. 8 in Florida for high tech jobs according to Finance Buzz. 
Tech is one of the fastest-growing employment sectors in America, and as the industry has 
grown, specific cities have become major hubs for technology companies.  
 
Charlotte County “earned that score thanks to strong showings in two different categories: tech 
job competition and per capita tech job availability,” according to Finance Buzz. 
 
You can read about how this was determined and learn more about the Top 10 communities at 
www.financebuzz.com/best-florida-cities-tech-jobs. 
 
 

Job fair 

One of the employers seeking individuals for high-tech jobs is our own county government. To 
find out what opportunities we have available, the Charlotte County Human Resources 
Department has scheduled a job fair for 3-7 p.m., Oct. 11 at the Charlotte Harbor Event and 
Conference Center, 75 Taylor St., Punta Gorda. 
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The county has positions available for full-time, part-time, seasonal, temporary employees and 
internships. 

For information, call 941-743-1260. 

Readers may reach County Administrator Hector Flores at 
Hector.Flores@CharlotteCountyFL.gov. 


